
March 13, 2023


Dear Members of the Committee,


Public dollars should go to public schools not private or home schools.  Will the government 
check on non-public schools to confirm they are abiding by laws, teaching the state standards, 
and following government requirements that public schools have to to follow? This bill does not 
included any details on how the government will check on how public money is being spent in 
these non-public institutions. Keep public dollars where they belong, in public schools. 


Sincerely,


Rhonda L. Nudell



